Freedom of Information Act 2000 – admission arrangements
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council does not hold the information requested.
You asked:
1. For September 2020 entry, please provide us with a list of schools with a religious designation that Leicester Council excludes/excluded from consideration when assessing each child's nearest school.

2. For September 2019 entry, please provide us with a list of schools with a religious designation that Leicester Council excludes/excluded from consideration when assessing each child's nearest school.

3. For September 2018 entry, please provide us with a list of schools with a religious designation that Leicester Council excludes/excluded from consideration when assessing each child's nearest school.

4. For September 2017 entry, please provide us with a list of schools with a religious designation that Leicester Council excludes/excluded from consideration when assessing each child's nearest school.

Answer:

Leicester City Council do not exclude schools with a religious designation when assessing a child’s nearest school. These schools are considered in the same way as those without a religious designation.


This letter therefore acts as a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with Section 1.1 of the Act, the information requested is not held by Leicester City Council.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


